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6th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that following parent consultation regarding Aspire, 
Achieve Days, we are trialling our first day on Tuesday 2nd July 2024. 
 
As explained in my previous correspondence, Aspire, Achieve Days are to be held 
once a term. Parents/carers, along with your child, will meet with your child’s tutor for 
30 minutes.  During the meeting you will have opportunity to talk about the progress 
your child is making, whether you have any concerns and agree any actions arising 
from the meeting.  Refreshments will be provided. 
 
We will seek the views of your child prior to the meeting and we will survey you 
following the meeting to ensure you feel listened to and are happy with how your 
child is progressing in school.  
 
Pupils are not expected in school on this day, except to attend the meeting with you 
and their tutor. Work will be provided, and attendance will be authorised. In due 
course we will send out information about how you book an appointment on the day.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our very first Aspire, Achieve Day. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Josie Payne 
Head Teacher 
  

 

mailto:adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

